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91
Total Responses

Complete Responses: 91
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Q1: Overall, how do you think your son is managing the workload?

Answered: 90    Skipped: 1
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Q2: How do you find your son's motivation for school work is?

Answered: 91    Skipped: 0
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Q3: How well is your son coping with the challenges of remote learning?

Answered: 91    Skipped: 0
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Q.4 Do you have any feedback that you would like to share with us?

Please see below a summary of the responses we received and actions the school will take to address these:

• ‘Thank you to the teachers for their commitment & hard work’.
Action: Thank you for your feedback, we will pass this onto the teachers. We hope the screen-break/ 
half-day before midterm helped everyone. We will continue to monitor this going forward.

• Parents observed that some 5th Years are feeling anxious and struggling to manage the workload.
Action: This is naturally a challenging time for students. We are always here if students have any 
concerns or need to speak to someone here in the school. Please remember and make use of the 
supports within the school – our Guidance Team, school counsellor (Annmarie Johnson), Year Head (Ms 
Ashe) and the Management Team. We enjoyed meeting our 5th Year students before midterm over zoom 
and we look forward to welcoming them back into the school, hopefully on Monday 15th March. In the 
meantime students should use their P.E, Religion & Wellbeing classes to get a break from the screens and 
get some fresh air to refresh themselves for their other classes during the day. Please communicate with 
your teachers if you are struggling with homework. 


